
Product Change Notification


TE Connectivity

Product Change Notification:
P-22-022250 PCN Date:
28-FEB-22



TE would like to inform you of the following change(s) to the
listed TE Connectivity Product. In case of any further
questions about this change(s), please contact your TE

Connectivity Sales Engineer. Affected part, drawing and/or
specification numbers are listed on the attached sheet(s).

General Product Description:
Additional barcode or serial number marking on Matenet cables

Description of Changes
Dear customer, please be informed that we are going to increase content of current printout on Matenet cables, there will be additional barcode or serial number marking that
will be used within TE only (for internal traceability tracking) as this change is NO form, fit, function chanage and has NO impact on product, cost or application itself consider this
as for your information only.

Before change After change

Reason for Changes:
Product improvement.Internal traceability tracking
Estimated Dates:
Last Order Date
(Obsolete Parts Only): First Date To Ship
(Changed Parts Only):

31-AUG-2022
Last Ship Date
(Obsolete Parts Only): Last Date for Mixed Shipments:
(Changed Parts Only):

31-DEC-2022
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Substitute Part
Number

Substitute Alias Part
Number(s)

Description Of
Difference

2362764-3 NO
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